
Stamford Amateur Radio Association 
Meeting of the Board of Directors 

May 16, 2019 

 

This month’s meeting of the Board of Directors of the Stamford Amateur Radio Association was called to 
order at 8:00 pm on this date at the home of Ernest Laug, KA1NGG. 

Present: 

Steve Urso, KB1YLQ, President 
Jon Shapiro, AB1HI, Vice President  
Terry Martin, K1FI, Treasurer 
Terry Papazidis, WA1JBO, Secretary 
John Sabini, WB1GRB, Webmaster 
Ernest Laug, KA1NGG, Director at Large 
Chester Piorkowski, N1CHD, Director at Large 
 
Absent: 
 
Fred Cunningham, K1FC 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
After the purchase of Jon Shapiro’s generator for $550 we will have approximately $7,550.00 balance in 
all our accounts.  Also 501c3 and state license are due soon. 
 
Other Items 
 
The June VE test date has been changed to June 15th   and our repeater is now echo link enabled.  
One of our repeater locations has experienced a reset issue, probably power related and is being 
investigated. 
On Saturday May 18th Terry Martin will be demonstrating ham radio operations at the Redding scout 
camporee.  
Field Day locations have been narrowed down to Fort Stamford and Northeast School. An application to 
use Fort Stamford has been approved by the city should we decide on that location. 
June’s meeting will cover Field Day 2019 operations. 
 


